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STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

August 18, 2009

Re:  DW 08-052, Pittsfield Aqueduct Company
Petition for an Increase in Rates

Rescheduling of Hearing

To the Parties:
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The hearing scheduled for September 22 and 23 in the above referenced matter has been
rescheduled to September 30, 2009 at 9:00 a.m.

Sincerely,

M_NV‘&NQJ

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director



